
 

 

The Jasper County Commission met in general session on Tuesday, October 18, 2016 at the Jasper 
County Courthouse, room 101.  The meeting was opened at 9:00 a.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance and 
prayer by Sheriff Kaiser.   

Roll Call:  John Bartosh, Jim Honey, and Darieus Adams all present.   

Approval of Minutes: Commissioner Honey made the motion to approve the minutes of October 11, 
2016.  Commissioner Adams seconded.  Minutes approved.  

Presentations: 

Stan Heater presented minutes from Lest Grant Fund Meeting that was held on August 30, 2016.  The 
meeting was held in order to address budget amendment requests for several of the Law Enforcement 
Offices as well as a new request from Jasper For the purchase of 3 body cameras.  Commissioner Adams 
made a motion to accept the amendments and new request.  Commissioner Honey seconded.  Motion 
passes.   

The commission discussed procedure to follow regarding LEST purchased equipment when an agency 
dissolves or no longer needs the equipment.  County Attorney Norman Rouse commented that at this 
time there is no language in the Ordinance that addresses the issue and recommends that the 
Commission amend the ordinance for future situations.   The next LEST meeting was scheduled for the 
first part of 2017, however they may be meeting sooner and will discuss at that time.   

 

With no further business the meeting was closed. 

 

Respectfully,  
Annie Golden 
Dep. County Clerk 
 

 


